
Monthly Verse 
But seek first his kingdom and his righteousness, and all these things will 

be given to you as well. 

Matthew 6:33 

 

 

Special Dress Days 
March 17th-St. Patrick’s Day  

 

 
 

 

 

Hello Infant Room families! We 

want to say goodbye to Nolan and 

Arthur as they moved up to Tod-

dler 3 to start a new adventure. 

With our sign language, our new 

sign for this month will be 

“spring”. Please feel free to ask 

either Ms. Holly or Ms. Jannet for 

this. Also, our babies will be ex-

ploring and learning how to use 

them in a fun and educational 

manner, as well as introducing 

them to the themes of this 

month, like St. Patrick’s day. We 

will learn new words form this hol-

iday, and will explore items and 

activities relating to it, as well as 

the whole spring season. We love 

working with your babies! Please 

see us if you have any concerns! 

God Bless! 

-Ms. Holly and Ms. Jannet  

 

Hello everyone and welcome to 

March. We have so much planned 

for this month and we are so 

excited about all we are going to 

learn. We will be learning and 

talking about Dr. Suess’ Birth-

day, St. Patrick’s Day, Spring 

and the weather. We will also be 

doing arts and crafts, reading 

books and singing songs about all 

the themes for this month. We 

will also continue our Zoo Phonics, 

numbers, colors and shapes, so 

we will be very busy. Our Bible 

verse for this month is Mat-

thew 6:33 and our Bible concept 

is “God provides for my needs”. 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to talk 

to Ms. Billie or Ms. Diane 

-Ms. Billie & Ms. Dianne  

Hello parents, Lets welcome our new 

friends Nolan and Arthur to Toddler 

3! We are so happy to have you. We 

will miss Jeremiah and Lincoln as 

they moved up to Early Preschool! 

They will do great.  

This month our themes will be 

spring time, St. Patricks’ Day, and 

Dr. Suess. The children will be doing 

crafts sensory activities with each 

theme and . As a reminder please 

keep bringing winter coats, hats and 

gloves for when we go outside! We 

hope to see you soon!  

-Ms. Malanna and Ms. Jennifer 



Preschool 1 is getting 

excited for March! We 

will be celebrating Dr. 

Suess’ birthday  and 

the arrival of spring. 

We will learn about 

spring weather and 

opposites. We will con-

tinue with our weekly 

Zoo Phonics, stories of 

Jesus and numbers and 

counting.  

-Ms. Roberta & Ms. Kathy    

   

February was a fun month for 

preschool 2.  The children had a 

lot of fun at their Valentine par-

ty! They loved giving and receiv-

ing valentines! Thank you to eve-

ryone who donated items for our 

party. 

With all the new children moving 

up to our classroom we are start-

ing to settle into a routine.  We 

are working on social/emotional 

skills, listening and following the 

rules. 

In March we will celebrate Dr. 

Seuss’s birthday and St. Patrick’s 

Day.  We will also have some fun 

activities to help learn about 

weather and spring.  

-Ms. Debbie & Ms. Bekah 

 

 

Hello Pre-K Parents! I hope March is finding you 

all well! Spring is soon here, and we cant wait! 

Please continue on sending in cold weather gear—

even on warmer days. We first go outside at 9:00 

a.m., and it is often still pretty nippy out. This 

month, we will have lots of fun with the birth-

day of Dr. Suess, as well as St. Patrick’s day. We 

will also focus on the Weather and Spring. Our 

Bible verse, Matthew 6:33 (seek ye first.), will 

emphasize how God will provide for our needs. 

Our Zoo Phonics focus will be on letters U-Y, and 

on numbers 21-25. Finally, we are beginning to 

get ready for our Graduation program. We are 

beginning to learn the songs and everything else 

for it. Please watch out for more information on 

it, as we get closer. It is currently scheduled for 

May 21st, however with the pandemic, there will 

probably be some restrictions, and possibly chang-

es, but we will cross that bridge when we get 

closer. Thanks for all of your contributions for our 

Valentine’s party– it was a huge success! We 

hope you all have an amazing March! Thanks 

again for all of your support– your children ( and 

you) are wonderful! 

God Bless! 

 -Ms. Doreen, Ms. Rachel and Ms. Lindsay 

Hi Parents! In person learning has been going great for the 

school agers! They really missed their friends. We have noticed 

that some schools are adding additional days off and/or early 

release days. It would be great help if yo could let us know of 

any calendar changes. Thank you again for raising such awe-

some kids! 

-Ms. Diana and Ms. Peggy 


